
A few district level changes have been made to our 
Zoom settings that should help with safety and 
appropriate use:

• Participants can no longer join before the host (locked for all users)
• Turned off private chat (locked for all users)
• Turned off file transfer (locked for all users)
• Only the host can share their screen (locked for all users)
• Participants start the meeting with video off (locked for all users)
• Mute participants upon entry (locked for all users)

If you have scheduled all of your Zoom meetings prior to March 24, you will need to 
ensure that these change are in effect when you initially log in on March 24.

If you need assistance, please contact your school level Tech Designee or one of the 
Instructional Coaches.



TIP #1: Preventing 
students from sharing 
screens

• Select “Advanced Sharing 
Options”

• Select “Only Host”





TIP #2: Managing the 
Chat Feature
• Select the “Ellipses” 
• Select “Only Host”



TIP #3: Mute Control
• Select “more” 
• Unselect “Allow Participants 

to Unmute Themselves”



TIP #4: Stop Video When Necessary
• Select “more” 
• Select “Stop Video”
• Students will not be able to ”unmute” camera



TIP #5: Don’t allow 
for name changes
• Select “more” 
• Unselect “Allow Participants 

to Rename Themselves”



TIP #6: Do not allow participants 
to join before host
• Visit https://cravenk12.zoom.us/profile
• Under Settings:  unselect “Join before host”

https://cravenk12.zoom.us/profile

